W.E.S. Physical Education: 2019-20 Parent Letter
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	I am Coach Chris Pagel the Physical Education (PE) teacher here at Wildlight.  It is going to be a great year!  I will do my best to wear your student out the one day per week we get together.  I will keep this short and to the point.  This letter should be used as a checklist to make sure your student is able to maximize their PE experience.  It also has my contact information if you should feel the need to reach me directly.  If you have any questions, concerns, issues, or thoughts regarding PE please contact me first.  Any financial issues contact me directly.
Your student should have:
· Athletic Shoes (Cross Trainers are recomended)
· Athletic Apparel – weather appropriate (No jeans, dress shorts, dresses, etc)
· Water bottle
Cell:  (904) 753-0130; pagelch@nassau.k12.fl.us
	Your student’s grade is based on being prepared for PE as well as participation, effort, following directions, being a team player, and having a positive attitude.  It has nothing to do with ability or athletic prowess.  The only thing a student gets a zero for is not wearing athletic shoes due to it being a safety issue. Again, if you have any questions, concerns, issues, or thoughts regarding PE please contact me first.  There is WES PE uniform items available for purchase.  Please sign and return the bottom portion of this form as confirmation of reading and understanding the above information.
